Salisbury Township Environmental Advisory Council January 18, 2017 @ 7:00 PM

Order of Business

Call to Order

Roll Call		P	N
•	Kreg Ulery, Chair Person		
•	Rodney Conn		
•	Jane Benning		
•	Mary Anne Stinner		
•	Karen El Chaar		
•	Joanne Ackerman, (BOC liaison)		
•	Cynthia Sopka (Secretary)		
•	Robert Agonis (Task Force Member)		
•	Katherine Velekei (Task Force Member)		

Notifications: All public sessions of the Salisbury Township Environmental Advisory Committee regular meetings are electronically monitored (tape recorded) for the purpose of taking the Minutes.

Review/Approve Minutes:

Minutes from November 16, 2016

Report of officers and committees

- 1. Zoning Hearing Board No appeals
- 2. Planning Minor lot subdivision for 1531 Seidersville Road

Old Business:

• The STEAC in conjunction with the Friends of Allentown Parks partnered on a grant from Pennsylvania DEP regarding 2017 Environmental Education Grant. The traditional mini-grant of up to \$3,000.00 will be available and would not require a match. The intent of the grant is to acquire the Enviroscape and supportive carrying case as it pertains to Stormwater impacts. The grant has been submitted. Awarded projects may begin on or after July 1, 2017.

New Business:

- The Salisbury Township EAC would like to continue open discussion with residents regarding storm water issues. For additional information on MS4 projects or guidance please feel free to contact Sandy Nicolo MS4 coordinator for Salisbury Township at 610-797-4000 to express concerns, report an incident or just request more information.
- The EAC needs to prepare the proposed public education component for 2017. This needs to be addressed and presented to the MS4 Coordinator.

- Submission of the document entitled "Recommendations to the BOC to Curb Illegal Dumping"
- The final report for the Stormwater detention basin retrofit has been completed and submitted to the PADEP for review.
- Next project, start working on the Annual report of the EAC for 2016.
- PUBLIC COMMENT

